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A message from Cr Scott Rowleson
Impressive upgrades to the Elliott Heads foreshore are budgeted to continue with final road and drainage 
works. Funding has been committed to ensure the new-look esplanade will also feature upgraded 
recreational facilities for young people.

A number of upgrades are planned for the Elliott Heads Holiday Park in recognition of the area’s tourism and 
lifestyle appeal.

#BRCbudget19 will see much-needed road works go ahead in Division 6 which many people will appreciate.

There will be a staged upgrade of Three Chain Road over the next two years to improve and seal a section of 
the road between Dahls and Hummock Roads.

In the next 12 months we will investigate upgrade options for the southern portion of Back Windermere 
Road with funds allocated to begin the works in 2020-21.

In my animal management portfolio, Council is continuing to invest in dog off-leash areas with agility 
equipment to be added to existing facilities at Daph Geddes Park, Lions Park North, Neilson Park and Mary 
Kinross Park.

In waste and recycling, Council has made significant adjustments to accommodate the State Government 
Waste Levy, which comes into effect for businesses on 1 July. We are continuing to invest in our regional 
waste facilities with a strong focus on recycling and resource recovery.


